
MINI-BEAST WORKSHOPS & ENCOUNTERS – NOW 
AVAILABLE!
We have a fascinating collection of bugs, beetles, spiders, scorpions and other 
mini monsters that children love to see and learn about. We have devised a 
workshop that complies with all Covid 19 guidelines and can be brought safely 
into the classroom by just one member of our knowledgeable team. Please 
contact us for more information.

Contact Matt on:

matt@talons.org.uk

07488283050

We look forward to hearing from you.
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